From: Sara & Denny Marx

To: <u>City of Madison Police and Fire Commission</u>

Subject: Hiring Police Chief

Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 1:19:30 PM

[You don't often get email from saradennymarx@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Police and Fire Commission Members

I wish to voice my total support of John Patterson as our next chief. After viewing all three videos, he stands out as the only totally qualified person to lead the department.

Having a daughter who graduated from the police academy with John, I know that he is fully respected by the entire department. We need someone who knows Madison and who has been involved in all areas of police work. John will stay here. He is dedicated to the Madison law officers and to the city.

Please select John Patterson as the next police chief!

Thank you for this opportunity to express my opinion.

Sara Marx 18 Highgate Circle Madison WI 53717 608-334-1134